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To:   Montgomery College Employees 
 
From:  Krista Leitch Walker Vice President/Chief HR Officer  
 Office of Human Resources and Strategic Talent Management 
 
Subject:  Your Voice, Your MC Survey Thank You and Raffle Winners  
 
Date:   March 9, 2023 
                         
 
On behalf of the Survey Committee, I am writing to express our sincere gratitude to everyone who took 
the time to complete the 2023 Your Voice, Your MC: Employee Experience and Climate Survey.  We 
understand your time is valuable and we appreciate your willingness to share your thoughts and 
perspectives.  
 
Feedback collected through the Your Voice, Your MC survey informs the College’s planning, priorities, 
and goal-setting. Your input will inform our efforts to make the College an even better place to learn, 
work, and succeed. We expect to receive the survey results from ModernThink in approximately six (6) 
weeks and will provide an update to the College community before the semester ends.  
 
Additionally, we would like to congratulate the winners of the $50 MC Bookstore raffle: Katharine 
Campos, Neda Nikoobakht, Sally McClean, Tonya Harris, and Alvin Trask.  We hope you enjoy your 
prize! 
 
Again, thank you for participating and contributing to making MC a wonderful place to work and grow. 
 


	From:  Krista Leitch Walker Vice President/Chief HR Officer
	Office of Human Resources and Strategic Talent Management

